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Cub Scout Pack 165, based at KDM Elementary School, 
invites all boys currently in grades 1-5* to join us!

Bring your parents to our first Pack Meeting on 
September 20th to learn more about the Scouting experience!

What adventures will we face next year? 
 Get a taste of it at our first Pack Meeting of the year!
Fun activities & refreshments will be available for all who attend. 

MEETING INFORMATION:

      Who: Boys grades 1-5 with parent/guardian
   Where: KDM School Cafeteria
      Date: Friday, September 20th
      Time: 7:00 – 8:00 p.m.

If you have any questions please contact our Cubmaster:
Dr. Geoff Zoeller: 973-270-7436
geoffscouter@gmail.com

*Cub Scouting begins in 1st grade and goes through 5th grade 
when the boys transition into Boy Scouting.
Kindergarten boys - come to many of our events throughout the year as our guests!  See you then.


